On April 16, 2007, Debra Robinson asked the following question regarding AC4-Agreement with Palm Healthcare Foundation Inc
 

REQUEST:
This is a continuation. Please provide a copy of the original board item as well as the board questions and answers for that item. 
RESPONSE:
Attached please find the original Agreement Between the School Board of Palm Beach County and the Funding of Administrator for Health Occupations Program (Palm Heathcare Foundation, Inc.) which was the Board Item of April 21, 2004.
No questions or answers for this item were documented. 
 

 Barbara Terembes
Barbara Terembes, Adm Director 
Compliance Department
434-8118 or PX 48118
 

